
 Welcome Back 

We are very happy to welcome you all back following half 

term, thank you for your on going support. We are sorry to an-

nounce that sadly Mrs Sylvester will be leaving us on the 5th July, but we 

are pleased to confirm that she will still be part of the ATT team at Cald-

more Academy.  We wish her all the best of luck in her new role. Good 

news, Miss Randall-Williams will be staying with us until after Easter 2022, 

when Mrs Smith returns from her Maternity leave. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

INSET day: Monday 5th July (students are not in school) 

Friday 9th July– Year 6 Leavers Disco (Details to be confirmed) 

W/C 12th July—Summer Fayre (full details to follow) 

Last day Tuesday 20th July– Half a day for students we will inform you of 

times next term. 

Holiday: Wednesday 21st July– Tuesday 31st August 



 Update from Boris Johnsons latest announcement  

As you are aware, the Government have recently announced that 

the current Covid restrictions are to remain in place until 19th July.  

Unfortunately this means that we will not be able to welcome par-

ents on to School site for the remainder of the Summer term, 

therefore Sports Day and Summer Fayre will still go ahead, but dur-

ing the school day and we will share lots of photos/videos with all 

parents via Class Dojo and our Academy Website. 

We appreciate that this is unfortunate, but our main priority is to 

keep our whole School Community safe during this difficult time. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your 

continued support. 

Ice Lollies 

Reminder we will be selling Ice lollies every Friday on 

both Coalpool Lane and Derby Street gates. Price list is 

on Class dojo. This is to help raise money for school as 

you can imagine we have taken a big hit on funding due 

to the Pandemic. 

Thank you for your support. 



Important Notice 

We have a considerable amount of outstanding dinner money. Din-

ner money should be paid a week in advance using your child’s 

School Money Account. Any parents who owe money on their 

child’s account, will need to provide their child with a packed 

lunch, until their outstanding debt has been cleared. If you are ex-

periencing any problems using School Money, please speak to the 

office staff.  

Thank you.  

Weather 

As you are aware the English 

weather is very unpredicta-

ble, therefore, can you 

please ensure your child 

brings a raincoat to school 

every day.  Can you also en-

sure on very hot days, your 

child has a sun hat in School 

and that you administer sun 

cream before your child 

comes to school. 

Thank you for your support. 

Reminder of P.E Days 

Monday Year 1  

Year 4 

Tuesday Nursery 

Year 2 

Wednesday Year 6 

Thursday Reception 

Year 3 

Year 5 



Summer Fayre dates 

Please read the important message on the page above with an 

update on the restrictions and risk assessments. We will be 

posting a flyer on class dojo soon with more information on the 

fayre. 

Sports day dates and times 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This will be virtual, more information to follow. 

W/C 12 
JULY 

MON TUE WED THURS 

AM  
9.30am-
10.45am 

Nursery Year 3 Reception Year 5 

PM 
1.30pm-
2.45pm 

Year 2 Year 1 Year 4 Year 6 

Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

9.00am-
10.20am  

Year  3 

9.00am-
10.20am  

Year 1 

9.00am-
10.20am  

Reception 

9.00am-
10.20am  

Year 5 

10.30am-
11.20am 
Nursery 

10.30am-
11.20am Year 
2 

10.30am-
11.20am Year 
4  

10.30am-
11.20am Year 
6 



Reminder of the Academy Day 

Start Times; 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

Finish Times; 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Reception –8.45am 

Nursery 8.50am 


